
Diary Dates              

October 

24th Halloween Disco 

25th School Closes for half-term 

November 

4th School Opens for Term 2 

8th Mufti—Donate a bottle 

15th Children in Need 

29th Christmas Fayre 

 

School Applications 
The window for Primary and Secondary 
School Applications for 2025 opens on 
10th September 2024. Apply online at 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions 
 
 

Village Parking 
Please can we remind parents to not park 
on the yellow or zig zag lines within the 
village when dropping off or collecting 
your child. We ask that you respect our 
school values and are courteous to other 
road users as well as our neighbours. 

 

 

 

 

Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was 
Friendship please ask your child all 
about it. Next week’s strength is 
Motivation. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dogs 
Whilst we encourage families to walk to 
school please can you ensure that dogs 
are not brought onto the school grounds. 
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R.D Out of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club childcare during the     
Half-Term holiday. Please make direct 
contact with them to book a place. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Message from the BSA  

    Halloween Disco Tickets are now 
on sale!      
 
  KS2 ONLY  
 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 will be cash 
donation on the day!  
 

  Follow this link  

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ks2-halloween-disco-at-
boughton-primary-school-tickets-1014352534737?
aff=oddtdtcreator 

 

  Closing date for tickets is Friday 11th 
October - we need to know who is 
coming to buy the supplies so please 
make sure you have your ticket by then. 

 

Open Viewings 
Please do tell friends and relatives who 
have children due to start school in    
September 2025 that we are now          
advertising our tours on our website or 
ask them to drop a line to the                                                        
admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk email 
address. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
Thank you to all those who have            
returned their completed forms. We do 
still have a few that are outstanding. If 
they could be returned as soon as        
possible it would be appreciated. 
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